
    
 

 ¡​Vamos a España​!   ​ Spring Break 2020  

 Madrid, Córdoba, Toledo & Sevilla 
 
The Spanish Department is excited to announce a trip visiting Madrid and Southern 
Spain during Spring Break of 2020.  This trip is a unique opportunity for our students to 
experience first hand not only the language but the amazing culture in the Andalucia 
region of Spain.  The Spanish teachers chose this trip specifically because it gives 
students the opportunity to visit important cities in Southern Spain that have shaped the 
history of the country, including Seville, Cordoba and Toledo.  Students will... 

● attend a Flamenco show; 
● participate in a tapas class; 
● have a river dinner cruise in Seville; 
● visit The Royal Palace in Madrid; and  
● visit the Prado, one of the most famous museums in the world! 

 
 We also chose Southern Spain for this time of the year as it is warm and sunny - 
perfect for Spring Break!  Students will most certainly improve their language skills and 
confidence interacting with locals in Spanish.  Our hope is that all Spanish language 
students can take advantage of at least one travel abroad opportunity with our school 
during their career at UAHS.  The sign up deadline is November 30th.  Please contact 
Mrs. Ettefagh with questions or more information at ​settefagh@uaschools.org​. 
 
Please visit the tour website for details and to sign up!  This is one of the most cost 
effective trips offered by EF and is currently priced at ​$2965.  
 
Tour website:  eftours.com/2190112AY 
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